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Circular 103-2022 

 

                                                     15  December 2022 

 

     Dear Residents, 

 

Swimming Pool Repairs 

We have concluded repairs to the swimming pool and have filled it up with water.  It will take a 
day for the water to get back to the 28 degrees if there is no load shedding. 

Unfortunately, during load shedding the pool heat pumps do not run and this could cause the 
temperature of the water to drop. 

But for all other purposes you are welcome to return to using the pool. 

Regards 

 
 

Wilma Swart 

Village Manager 

 


